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the Foreign Mission Committee (W.D.), Rev. Princip al Grantand ministers of our Church in Perth and Smith's Fallspresent and assisted in the service. , were

Mrs. Irving, President of the Lanark and Renfrew Presby-terial Wonans Foreign Alissionary Society, represented theBoard of the Woman's Foreign Missionary Society, and inbeaf of the General Society presented Miss O'Hara with acoy of the lin Bible. Appropriate addresseq were made byse eral of te ministers, Rev. Principal Grant speaking feelinglof Dr. O'JIara's life and character, her capabilities for the w~orkto which she had been called, and the manner in which she wasappreciated by ber fellow students.
At the close of the service Miss O'Hara made a few remarks,earnestl y asking for the prayers of God's people. Miss Me-Villiarrs and Miss O'Hara sailed from Montreal for England onthe 18th Noveinher.
An impressive and interesting service in connection with thedeparture of Mrs. Leckie, who ias been appointed to assist MisslacLaren in the Birtle Indian School, was held in MelvilleChurch, Fergus, on the 26th November. Rev. Dr. Wardroperepresented the Foreign Mission Committee, and Rev. Dr.Smellie presented Mrs. Leckie, on behalf of the Woman'sForeign Miss onary Society, with a copy of Geikie's HaifHours with the Bible " and an illustrated Bible Diction.ary. The meeting vas wel attended, and much interest wasinanifested in the proceedings.

Home Department.
Presbyterial Secretaries were notified in the November LEAF.LET, that orders for the Report of the Foreign Mission Committeevould be filled on application to the Home Secretary. As yetvery few orders have been received.
'The Report is full of interesting facts relating to the ForeignMission Work of our Church, and cannot fail to be of interestand help to Presidents of Auxiliaries and Mission Bands it ishoped, therefore, that Presbyterial Societies will take advantageof the opportunity to secure copies for distribution. Two copiesallowed to each Auxiliary or Band.


